## centralcoast - City of Salinas Storm Water Draft Permit

From: David Peartree <a href="mailto:david@belliag.com">david@belliag.com</a> <a href="mailto:centralcoast@waterboards.ca.gov">centralcoast@waterboards.ca.gov</a>

Date: 1/27/2012 7:24 PM

Subject: City of Salinas Storm Water Draft Permit

## To whom it may concern:

This email is to express my deep concern over the current iteration of the Salinas Storm Water Draft Permit. As a LEED Accredited architect who practices in the City of Salinas, I am concerned about the environmental impacts that storm water runoff has on our local water bodies, and the greater Monterey Bay. However, the regulations put forth in the draft are so onerous that they threaten to shut down any future development in the city altogether. I ask you to consider the greater social and economic impacts at stake here.

Regards,

David Peartree, AIA, LEED AP



Item No. 21, Supplemental, Attachment 3
February 1-2, 2012 Board Meeting